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5th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Harvest Festival Monday 17th September at 2.30pm in the church

Please could we ask that children bring either a decorated box of fresh produce to school or a bag of long life food and toiletries to school on the Monday morning.  As usual, the older children will deliver the fresh food boxes to the elderly around the village and the long life bags of food will be taken to the foodbank in Grantham.

This is an excellent opportunity for the children to think about others in their community and to make a real difference to someone else’s life.  

As usual, the children will be singing in church in the afternoon and you are all very welcome to join us.  Can I please ask that any younger siblings, who may make a noise, stay with a relative or friend for the duration of the service.  This will ensure the school children can be heard, thank you.
120 Years Old – Buckminster School
This year marks the 120th birthday of our school so to mark the occasion we would like to hold a ‘Victorian Day’ on Tuesday 2nd October. We are asking all children to dress in Victorian clothes and bring a Victorian lunch (if they normally bring a packed lunch that day).  Hot dinners will be served as usual.  The teachers will plan some typical Victorian school activities throughout the day so children get a real understanding of what it was like to be in school 120 years ago.  If the weather is cold and/or wet, children will need their normal coats and shoes.
If you have any concerns, please speak to your child’s teacher and I’m sure we can help.  
Yours sincerely
Debbie Clarke
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